
	
 

Hello Talented Student Performers! 

Thank you for your interest in performing at the Chesapeake Lighthouse 
Foundation 4th Annual CultureFEST.  Because spaces are limited for each 
school, students need to think QUALITY vs QUANTITY! We also request you to 
submit a video example of your performance.  Don’t panic! This can be done 
easily by sending the video link to festival@clfmd.org or sharing the Google Drive 
for larger file sizes.  

NOTE: We will not be able to secure your registration until the video has been 
reviewed / approved by CLF CultureFEST production team. 

Here’s the easy 1-2-3 direction options for submitting your performance. 
	
1- Directly send an email to festival@clfmd.org and attach the video if the file is 
not too large.  
2- Upload on Google Drive or any online storage and share 
with festival@clfmd.org email address. 
2- Bring with a thumb/flash drive to school contact coordinator. 
	
Here are a few important reminders: 

• There will be a mandatory dress rehearsal (in costume, full 
length song/performance) on April 9th from 10:00am-3:00pm. Yes, 
we’ll cover lunch while you work hard to perfect those moves and grooves! 

• Students that choose not to attend the rehearsal will not be able to 
perform. 

• Performers costumes / dress need to conform at minimum to their 
school dress-down day policies. Echem...appropriate attire por favor! 

Thank you again!  We look forward to having you participate in this very special 
night! Have FUN!  
	

CLF CultureFEST Team  

 


